
TOWER REPORT 2022 

Over the past year bell ringing has once again been on hold but thanks to the 
Ellacombe chimes I have been able to continue to ring for services. 

Thanks to a book I was given a year ago.. Music for Hand bells and Church 
bells, chiming has taken on a fresh look. 

The book contains hymns for Christmas, Easter and general services.. a total of 
seventy tunes covering a range of genre. 

It is hoped that monthly bell ringing will return at some point but before that 
happens the bells will have to have a safety check as  they have not been rung 
for over two years.   Hopefully bell ringers from Redcliffe will be able to help 
with this. 

 

Trevor King 
Tower Captain 

 


